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Kyrgyzstan welcomes the national report of Indonesia as well as the measures to further strengthen the policy measures in the field of human rights. We also commend Indonesia for its achievements in the health sector, including universal immunization coverage. 

We would recommend the following:

1.
To continue ensuring the protection of the rights of women, children, persons with disabilities and older persons.
2.
Take all necessary measures to ensure effective implementation of programs on combating violence against women, reducing maternal mortality and improving access to reproductive healthcare services, especially in rural and remote areas.
3. To continue to increase efforts to combat human trafficking, including at the regional level through participation in ASEAN.

In conclusion, we wish to Indonesia a successful review.

I thank you.
